
1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20229 

 
 
 
 
 
August 2, 2021 
 
SENT BY ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: nsus@citizensforethics.org 
        
Nik Sus 
Citizens for Responsibility and Ethics in Washington 
1101 K Street, N.W., Suite 201 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
 
 
 

Re:  Citizens for Responsibility and Ethics in Washington v. United States Department of 
Justice and United States Department of Homeland Security, 20 Civ. 2553 (TJK) 

 
Fifth Interim Response for FOIA request CBP-2020-067908 

 
 
 

Dear Nik Sus: 
 
This is a fifth interim response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request(s) to U.S. Customs 
and Border Protection (CBP) submitted June 23, 2020.   
 
For this production, CBP processed four hundred and forty-one (441) pages of documents in response to 
your request. We determined that four hundred and forty-one (441) pages were not responsive to your 
request. 
 
As this matter is in litigation, please contact Assistant United States Attorney John Truong 
(john.truong@usdoj.gov) if there are any questions concerning this response. 
 
Please notate file number CBP-2020-067908 on any future correspondence to CBP related to this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FOIA Division 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection 
  


